
THANK YOU! 

Even if your car is equiped to go much 
faster, you do drive slowly in a 
residential area  Right?  Similarly, if 
your car is equiped with a remote 
locking device with a « beep » or a 
horn, it does not mean that you should 
use this system in a residential area. 
The vast majority of us do not use the 
noisy  car locking « beep » that many 
car dealerships install on new cars to 
attract attention.

By deactivating or not using this system 
you will not wake up your neighbors at 
night.  During the day it will prevent 
you from disturbing or waking up 
neighbors that are sick, retired, on 
vacation, babies, night workers that 
sleep during the day, etc. You will also 
not startle pedestrians, cyclists and 
passing motorists.

You already deactivated the noisy 
system?  Great.  Keep this leaflet for 
the windshield of the next car that will 
startle or wake you.
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